
    PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
DuPage County, Wood Dale, IL 

 
 

A Public Hearing will be conducted by the Wood Dale Community Development 
Commission on Monday, July 15, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers of Wood 
Dale City Hall, 404 N Wood Dale Road, Wood Dale, Illinois. 
 
The City of Wood Dale is proposing amendments to Chapter 13 - the Sign Code and 
Chapter 17 - the Unified Development Ordinance (UDO) of the Municipal Code.  The 
intent of the proposed amendments is to clarify certain definitions and regulations 
including but not limited to regulations related to accessory structures, landscaping, 
parking, zoning applications, public improvements; to correct discrepancies and typos 
within the text; and add regulations pertaining to electric vehicle charging. The application 
is being heard under Case No. CDC-2024-0005. 
 
All persons interested are invited to attend said hearing and be heard.  The public hearing 
may be continued to another date, time, and place without the publication or delivery of 
another notice such as this one.  The Community Development Commission may also 
consider such other relief as may be necessary or desirable in connection with the 
application.  Said application is on file and available for examination at the Community 
Development Department at the Wood Dale City Hall.  Please contact the Community 
Development Department to request an electronic copy of the application. 
 
Written comments may be submitted prior to the public hearing by sending an email to 
gpociecha@wooddale.com. All written comments will be shared with the Community 
Development Commission.  
 
Dated this 28th day of June, 2024. 
Lynn Curiale, City Clerk 
 
Questions regarding this notice can be directed to Gosia Pociecha at (630) 787-3734 or 
gpociecha@wooddale.com. 


